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JCHC is thrilled to announce we’ve been selected as one of 24 
organizations statewide (out of 180 applications) to receive a new 
Wingspan grant from PA Humanities! Through this program for 12 Rural 
organizations and 12 BIPOC (Black, Indigenous, People of Color) 
organizations committed to community-based humanities work, we are 
receiving significant funding for our new project, Community History 
Storytelling. The funds are restricted for use on this new project only. 
 
 
We will use videography to interview county residents, film historic 
locations and create vignettes for our new JCHC YouTube Channel and 
also on our website. Videos can also be integrated into new exhibits. This 
grant will fund our project over two years, beginning January 2024 
We’re also joining the statewide Wingspan Learning Community where we 
can network with peers from the other organizations, share resources, and 
learn together. 
 
Funding for this grant is made possible with the generous support from 
Spring Point Partners, and additional funding from PA Humanities, 
individual donors and the National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH). 
 
#jchc 
https://www,jchconline.org 
 
#WingspanPA 
https://www.pahumanities.org/Wingspan 


